
Stretch Energy Code

The Stretch Energy Code will be receiving two major updates in 2023 and 2024. The Town of
Stockbridge is a Green Community and has adopted and enforces the Stretch Energy Code.
Please visit this link for important information regarding these changes.

https://www.stockbridge-ma.gov/building-inspector/page/stretch-energy-code
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/stretch-energy-code-development-2022#final-code-language-for-stretch-code-update-and-new-specialized-stretch-code-

